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Park Water Company 
25 1 st  Avenue North 

Lake Wales, FL 33859 

863 6 3 8 7 4 4 1  P . 8 2  

September 15, 2006 

TO: Florida Public Service Commission 
RE: Docket number 050563-WU 

Park Water Company authorizes the Florida Public Service Commission to extend the deadline for 
Docket number 050563-WU, which changes the PSC hearing date from September 19, 2006 to November 
21,2006. The reason for the additional time is to correct and CMWC the accuracy of certain data pertaining 
to the used and useful calculations for the Park Water Company Distribution System. 

calculations for potential ERC’s. We will be submitting corrected maps that will clearly show the current 
customers as well ~1s the potential cwtomen. This map will be produced by fames Madden P.E. 

map that was also hcludcd in the potential ERC calculation. This error greatly inflates the number of 
potential customers for the Park Water Company distribution system 

errors were created by inaccuratc data taken from our annual report. We will be submitting corrected 
information regarding the true growth in customers over the prior period. 

PSC staff, Unfortunately Park Water Company waa not able to comment prior to seeing the 
recommendation. Having seen the errors we believe that it is in the best interest of all parties that the 
corrected data be submitted for review during this case. 

directly related ro this rate case. We have also recognized that the Park Water Company permit issued by 
the South West Florida Water Management District is nearly at capacity. We are allowed to pump 303,000 
gallons per day, Due to our old, outdated, and leak ridden distribution system the Park Water unaccounted 
for water is at 32 percent. The replacement of OM distribution system will allow for a large reduction in 
unaccounted for water and put ua well within the pumping permit issued by the district. The Company and 
the current customers will be savbd !?om the burden of potential plant expangion and a serious engineering 
study to determine a safe pumping increase for our permit. An increased permitted pumping value is in 
doubt due to the proximity of Crooked Lake, a “protected” lake in Polk County. 

system replacement, FDEP, FPSC, SWFWMD, and our engineers believe that it is the prudent move at this 
time to go forward with the low interest SRF loan and replace our out dated and leak filled distribution 
system. The reconsideration of the cotrccted growth data, potcntial ERC data, and corrected contributed 
line data is vital to proceeding with the distribution project, 

Park Water Compwy maps that were submitted during the filing have led to a large error in the 

Park Water Company also will submit evidence that a contributed line was errantly submitted QTL a 

Park Water has also recognized an error in the growth during the period 2000 through 2004. The 

These errors in used and useful calculations do not allow for an accurate figure to be produced by 

The importance of rhis new data can not be understated due to the fact that a DEP SRF Loan is 

Park Water Company has put 5 years into the planning and implementation of a distribution 

Anthony Staiano 

Phone: (863) 638-1285 Fax: (863) 638-7441 


